
Most Meeting Activities on March 15 Cancelled 

 
We have decided to cancel all activities, including child care and First Day 
School,  at Stony Run on this coming First Day, March 15th, except for the 
9:30 and 11:00 Meetings for Worship. We expect that few people will 
attend, but we don't want to take away the opportunity for those who want 
to worship together. For those who prefer to stay away from the Meeting, 
we thank you for your concern and love for our community. Wherever you 
are that morning, we'll be together in spirit. 

 

The discussion on priorities for FCNL will be rescheduled, either as a 
physical or a virtual gathering.  

  

As of now, we are planning for Meeting staff to be in the office as usual 
during the week. 

 


